

Barford Primary School Barford Road, Birmingham, B160EF



Headteacher: Miss Joanne Davies



☎: 0121 464 3765 Email: enquiry@barfordprimary.co.uk

Friday 12th September 2025,

Dear Parents/ Carers

Welcome Back!

Welcome back to Barford to start our new school year. It has been amazing week and lovely to see that the children have settled in so well and so quickly. We will be sending letters out over the coming weeks to inform you- in good time- about up and coming dates of events and meetings that are taking place; these will be sent either as a hard copy or through MCAS. Please ensure you are signed up to MCAS as all of our communication is sent through this online platform. Mrs Lilly, our Business Manager is holding meetings this term to help parents sign up or sort out any issues that you may have with this.

There are a few changes this year which we feel will really support our school moving forward. Your new Senior Leadership Team for Barford has a new line up as below:

Miss Davies Headteacher (Strategic direction of the school)
Mr Matysik Deputy Headteacher (Curriculum & EYFS Lead)
Mrs Harrison Deputy Headteacher (Inclusion Lead & SENCO)
Miss Maycock Assistant Headteacher (Standards Years 1,2,3)
Mrs Woolgar Assistant Headteacher (Standards Years 4,5,6)

Mrs Lilly School Business Manager

We also welcome all our new staff who have joined our Barford school team.

Our Barford nursery is now open all week and is overseen by our Nursery Lead- Miss Carrington.

There is a new independently run 'wrap around care' and holiday club provision at Barford-Dainty Little Hands which is now up and running. It has been lovely to see so many of our children taking part in the club and many of our staff are working at the club who the children know well.

I am very much looking forward to working with you all this year; I am holding two parent 'open door' meetings in the main school hall this term to give you the opportunity to learn about school improvement priorities this year and for you to share any ideas or concerns you may have. Please come to the main school reception and a member of staff will meet you there on either of the days below:

Monday 13th October 3.30—4.15

Monday 2nd December 3.30-4.15

I look forward to seeing you all there.

Finally have a super weekend and I will see you all safe and sound next week.

Yours sincerely,











Davies

Miss Joanne Davies Headteacher